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408 Association 
of 
Consulting 
Engineering 
Companies-
Ontario 

ACEC-Ontario would like to provide a comment 
regarding the new subsection (e) in Sec 15.1, 
which adds a requirement for an ‘additional 
insured’ endorsement. We believe that this 
should be expressly referenced against the CGL 
policy or expressly exclude Auto and PLI in the 
requirement. 

Accordingly, we suggest replacing “The Service 
Provider and naming the Ministry as an 
additional insured” with “With the exception of 
subsections 15.1(b) and 15.1(c) herein, the 
Service Provider shall include as an additional 
insured, the Ministry”. The clause would then 
start off to read, “With the exception of 
subsections (b) and (c) herein, the Service 
Provider shall include as an additional insured, 
the Ministry, His Majesty the King in right of 
Ontario…etc.”. 

Thank you for the comment. MTO’s 
proposed language in the Legal Terms 
and Conditions regarding changes to 
insurance will not be implemented in 
the procurement documents at this 
time, pending further discussions with 
stakeholders. 
 

 


